For the Attention of : Paul



### Newsletter 057 – December 2013

Our 2013 Pantomime - Aladdin - was a great success. It was one of the most popular productions for many years according to audience and members alike....

So let's make our 2014 Spring production just as successful...



## April 9th - 13th 2014 at the Village Hall at 7.15pm

The Committee have decided that our Spring Production this year will be a Cabaret -style evening with selections of dialogue and songs from several musicals.

There will be 3 sections to the evening

- ♦ Annie Get Your Gun ♦ Calamity Jane ♦ Oklahoma ♦
  - ♦ My Fair Lady ♦ Hello Dolly ♦ Anything Goes ♦
- ♦ Summer Holiday ♦ Boogie Nights ♦ Back to the 80s ♦ All Shook Up ♦

First rehearsal is Monday 6th January at 7.30pm at the Hut, starting with Section 3 If you would like to be in the Show but cannot be there on Monday 6th please contact Doreen Smith (doz465@tiscali.co.uk)

### The next Social Quiz Night will be Saturday 18th January 2014



Questions will be set by Ray Waters and as usual bring along something to share for supper.

Over 16s only please



# **Dates for Your Diary**

#### All at the Rehearsal Hut unless otherwise stated

#### 2014

January 6th First rehearsal
Mini Musicals
7.30pm

January 18th Quiz Night - Ray 7.30pm

Waters 7.15pm

April 9th - 12th 2014 Mini Musicals at the Village Hall

Sept 2014 September Show

December 2014 Pantomime
Dick Whittington

### 2015 and beyond...

April 22<sup>nd</sup> – 25<sup>th</sup> 2015 Main Show

Sept 11<sup>th</sup> – 12<sup>th</sup> 2015 September Show

Dec 9<sup>th</sup> – 12<sup>th</sup> 2015 Pantomime

# **Society Contacts**

President	Doreen Smith	01535 632553
Chairman	Bryan Blackie	01535 632289
Secretary	Jacqui Thompson	01535 630891
Treasurer	Liz Ross	01535 648806
Membership	Michelle Jennings	0790 366 0326
Child Protection	James Jennings Eileen Ogden	07985 206822 01535 630487

General Committee :- Chairman, Secretary, Treasurer, President plus

Jo Beetham, Michelle Jennings, Katrina Knights, Eileen Ogden, Kelly Smith, Philip Smith, Anna Stead and Emma-Jayne Waters

Don't forget to keep checking our website for news and events

http://sutton-in-cravenamateurs.co.uk

Please contact David Boddy with any suggestions or contributions (d.r.boddy@btinternet.com)